
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
CENTERVILLE CITY SCHOOL BOARD 

JOINT MEETING 
APR! L 17, 1984 

TIME: 7:00 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Council Chambers 

PRESENT: City 
Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Charles Taylor 
Councilman Bernard Samples 

Brooks Compton 
City i~anager Darryl Kenning 

School Board 
Charlene Decamp 
Barbara Cleary 
Richard Marshall 
Charles Whitaker 
Superintendent Donald Overly 

Those in attendance agreed that joint Meetings be held approximately two 
times a year, perhaps on a Monday evening early in the month and that the location 
be varied. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed roadway and traffic improvements proposed for the City 
of Centerville during 1984 and 1985: federal, state and local projects. 
Discussion followed relative to the traffic conjestion problem in and around the 
High School before and after school hours. Correcting suggestions were offered 
by i~embers of the City Council and Members of the School Board. This problem will 
be further reviewed by both administrations. It was pointed out that students 
drive to school due to their involvement after school in sports and other 
activities; taking away this privilege would only force parents to provide this 
necessary transportation. 

The open lunch policy at the High School was also discussed briefly. 
Sentiment in the Community supports the open lunch policy. 

Intangible Personal Property Taxes received by the school district were 
outlined by the School Board . Taxes should increase with future commercial and 
industrial development along proposed I-675 and other areas of the City. Various 
large construction projects recent ly approved by the City were outlined for School 
Board Members by Mr. Kenning and Mayor Heintz. 

During discussion of future Board Issues, it was mutually agreed the City and 
the School District would not compete. 

The School Busing Policy was outlined by the School Board for those in 
attendance. Centerville has a very excellent transportation system and has had 
for several years. 
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The possibility of a summer job core was briefly discussed. Mr. Kenning 
reviewed the City's summer help-seasonal employment program and the maintenance 
of City Property program begun in 1983. Specifications for the mowing 
program will be sent to the High School to invite interested students to bia in 
1985. 

The Latch-Key Project recently developed was briefly discussed. The effect 
of this program will only be realized through experience, it has been received 
in the Community very enthusiastically. 

Subjects for the Adult School Program were discussed briefly. Mayor Heintz 
suggested that an evening course be offered teaching conversational German, 
considering the fact that Centerville has a Sister City in Western Germany. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the State Law causing cities to provide Civil Service 
Requirements for School District employees. Mayor Heintz pointed out the fact 
that the City has no Civil Service Commission due to requirements set forth in 
the City Charter. Clarification of this is being considered by the Charter 
Review Commission for the City of Centerville. 

~~~,. i50 ...:.-
Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 
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